
From: Esther, Chan  
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 9:31 AM 
To: Michael.J.Sullivan@met.police.uk; Business Licence Legister, Linda  
Subject: RE: Erin's Hope hearing  
 
Dear All, 
 
The Licensing Authority have no objections to the amended conditions. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Regulatory Services 
Brent Council 
 
 


